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Academic and Career Pathways (ACP) Workgroup: 
MPC is in the process of creating an ACP Workgroup to discuss, plan and create an action plan 
with a timeline for the introduction of ACPs to our campus (especially to our students) via 
webpages, events and other action items needed to move the APCs forward. 
 
A small group from a variety of different constituency groups have been contacted to serve on 
this committee.  Once the team has been formed, we will solidify meeting dates and times. 
  
College of Continuing Education Workgroup Update: 
The CCE Workgroup has solidified a date for the CCE at Mesa Day, which will be held in spring 
semester on March 8th, 2023.  Planning will officially begin at this month’s meeting. 
 
College Connections is returning to connect CCE students to opportunities at Mesa College!  
With the guidance of Professor Jaime Lenke, who served on the Regional Pathway group that 
developed the College Connections classroom presentations in 2015, the CCE workgroup will 
develop a presentation, which will be filmed and presented to students at CCE. 
 
Call for Members: Pathways Workgroups and Project Teams: If you are interested in 
becoming involved in a Pathways workgroup or project team, please reach out to 
MesaPathways@sdccd.edu. 

Next MPC Meeting: Our next MPC Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 26th from 
12:45 - 2:15 pm (meetings are held online via Zoom) 

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/ 
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